Special News Flash

26 May 2016

MOSSELBAAI GHOLFKLUB

KENNISGEWING

Kennis geskied hiermee van ‘n Spesiale Algemene Vergadering wat plaasvind
te Mosselbaai Gholfklub op Donderdag 2 Junie 2016 om 18HOO.

AGENDA
* VVoorlegging van Begroting 2017 vir goedkeuring.
Op las:- Die Raad

MOSSEL BAY GOLF CLUB

NOTICE

Notice is hereby given of a Special General Meeting taking place at Mossel
Bay Golf Club on Thursday 2 June 2016 at 18HOO.

AGENDA

* Presentation of Budget 2017 for approval.

By order:- The Board

BUDGET

Supporting documents for the coming budget presentation are now available at reception. / Die begroting
vir 2016/17 soos deur die Raad goedgekeur is nou beskikbaar by ontvangs vir u insae.



Parking area. Work on the upgrading of our parking area have
started in all earnest and will be in progress for the next few
months. We plead with members to be considerate when parking.
We may not have security lights at night from time to time.

Offices to let. The unfinished buildings are currently being renovated and we are awaiting applications to
rent the 4 offices. Interested parties must send a mail (stating the nature of their intended business) to
louw@mosselbaygolfclub.co.za expressing their interest to rent. The area is 30m? and will be rented out
at R3000-00 + Vat. Golf related businesses is preferred at this stage.

OORNAME VAN RESTOURANT

Soos meeste lede reeds weet verstryk die kontrak met Greenways Restourant die einde van Junie 2016.
Namens die Klub wil ons vir Tony en sy personeel bedank vir die diens wat hulle die afgelope 5 jaar aan
ons as lede gelewer het. Die glimlagte, klein koekies en perfekte voorbereide eiers was gewaardeer al is
dit nie altyd oorgedra nie.

Ons groet met lekker herinneringe.

Die Klub neem die restaurant oor en sommige van die bekende gesigte sal nogsteeds daar wees. Ons
sal poog om dieselfde diens en gehalte te verskaf en om die oorgang so pynloos as moontlik te maak.
Ons het egter die kennis en ondervinding opgesluit in ons lede nodig om ons te help met hierdie projek.
Daarom nooi ons alle lede wat voel dat hulle 'n bydrae kan lewer in die beplanning, daarstelling en bedryf
van die restaurant om met die Bestuurder kontak te maak.

TAKEOVER OF RESTAURANT

As most members are already aware the contract with Greenways Restaurant terminates at the end of
June 2016. We as a Club want to thank Tony and his staff for the service that they provided to the club
during the last 5 years. The smiles, the little biscuits and the well prepared eggs were appreciated even
though we did not always convey it.

We say good bye with fond memories.

The restaurant will in future be managed by the Club and some of the familiar faces will remain. We will
endeavour to maintain and improve the service and to make the transfer as smooth as possible. We do
however need the assistance of our knowledgeable and experienced members to support us in this
venture. We therefore invite anybody that feel they can contribute in the planning, establishment and
growing of the restaurant to contact the Manager.

TEESHEET.CO.ZA

We experienced connection problems from time to time but believe that it is now running smoothly.
Please feel free to communicate any issues you may have to our friendly staff.


mailto:louw@mosselbaygolfclub.co.za

Results / Uitslae

Sakemanne

Enjoy your golf this week.

Louw & Team



#ra Shop 12\

Bt £ 74253 SN
Hot deals of the week

Clearance
aale

Cutter&Buck Jackets
from

R299-00

All shoes In the pro shop
less
35%



